
 
 

 

 
 
 
DATE: November 18, 2022 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Christina Holloway-Williams, Associate Procurement Specialist 
 

SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Quote Request #38346, Water Quality Sondes, Sensors (probes) and 
Accessories 

 
Due to the upcoming holiday season, we are revising the quote submittal time.   
 
Please delete the following paragraph from the quote request document. 
 

If you are interested in submitting a quote, email Exhibit 2 – Unit Price List, in PDF format, 
after 8:00 a.m. and before 2:00 p.m. on December 29, 2022. Do not email the quote prior to or 
after this timeframe. It is preferred that all quotes be submitted as an attachment to an email 
addressed to Christina Holloway-Williams at chollowa@sjrwmd.com. Please reference quote 
number 38346 in subject line on any and all emailed 

 
Please replace the above paragraph with the revised paragraph below: 
 

If you are interested in submitting a quote, email Exhibit 2 – Unit Price List, in PDF format, any 
time before 2:00 p.m. on December 29, 2022. Do not email the quote prior to or after this 
timeframe. It is preferred that all quotes be submitted as an attachment to an email addressed to 
Christina Holloway-Williams at chollowa@sjrwmd.com. Please reference quote number 38346 
in subject line on any and all emailed 

 
NOTE:  The Quote Request Due Date remains 2:00 p.m., Thursday, December 29, 2022  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Unit Price List form provided in the quote 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at chollowa@sjrwmd.com. 
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